
From: GATS Subscriber Group [mailto:PJM-GATSSG@LISTSERV.PJM.COM] On Behalf Of 

gatsadmin@PJM-EIS.COM 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 1:27 PM 

To: PJM-GATSSG@LISTSERV.PJM.COM 
Subject: [PJM-GATSSG] Updates coming to GATS 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Subscribers, 

  

A number of enhancements are being made to the GATS system at the request of a variety of State 

Agency’s as well as Subscribers.  The following enhancement will be available to the Subscribers as of 

November 1, 2013: 

  

•       Generator Registration Screen 

o   Initial Meter Reading 

Subscribers will be required to enter in an Initial Meter reading and reading date 

now upon initial generator registration 

o   Multiple Meters 

Subscriber will have the ability to indicate if multiple meters exist to support 

generation entry from multiple meters 

•       Generation Entry Screen 

o   Multiple Meters 

At the request of the NJ BPU, Subscribers will have the ability to report readings 

from multiple meters rather than aggregating the readings together 

o   Solar Thermal generators  

Solar Thermal generators will have the capability to report their generation as 

Btu or kWh at the request of the Ohio Public Utility Commission 

o   Removal of Production Estimates  

Production Estimates were removed from the generation entry screen at the 

request of the NJ BPU with the concurrence of other state regulatory commissions. 

o   General look and feel of the Generation Entry Screen 

  

The Training and Reference Materials will be updated to reflect these changes by November 1, 2013 as 

well. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gayle DeanGayle DeanGayle DeanGayle Dean    
Sr. Customer Support Analyst 

PJM-Environmental Information Services, Inc. 

www.pjm-eis.com 

610-666-2245 

610-771-4114 (fax) 

 


